Magnolia Petroleum Company

A Socony Mobil Company
P. 0. Box 2406
Hobbs, New lMexico
July 6, 1959

Hew Mexdco 0il Conservation Commission
100 Rio PBrazos Road

Aztee, Mew llexico

Attention: Mr. Emery C. Arnold

Dear Sir

Littached are the remoinder of the annual packer leckage
tests for those wells scheduled for test in our letter of iLpril 3,
1959.

It will be noted that Flow Test No. 2 was terrinated one
day early on those wells which had the Pictured Cliifs flowing
from June 12 to June 19. The termination was requested b the
vipeline company in order to make repairs to their systen. Ve
belicve the six—day flow period was sufficient to give indication
of any comrmniccotion. Ve trust that these tests will be accept-
able,

The test on our Jicarilla "D" No. 5, Sec. 1/, T26I, R3U, indicated
some degree of commmnication. le suspect that the 1ift valves
(uith sleeves), installed in the lesaverde tubing string for
original unloading, are the source of cormrmunication. Ve rlan to
check the sleeves with a wireline and run the test again. You
1il]l te notified of the test schedule.

Yours very trily,

MAGHCOLILA PERTROLIULD CCIIAITY

C b foviclecy
for Lee L. Robiddon, Jr.
District Superintendent
Natural Gas Department
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